Energy Industry of Ohio (EIO) Team Weekly Status Report

Report covers the NCSX Modular Coil Winding Form Production Contract S005242-F and Change Order 5 under the Prototype Development ContractS-04341-F

Week ending October 29, 2004
A. Administrative Highlights

MetalTek – As part of the manufacturing procedure at MetalTek, an internal order is created and distributed to all divisions and personnel who will be contributing to the program.  That order has been completed and administrative and technical processing is officially underway.  This procedure ensures that the necessary personnel and equipment will be scheduled and available for the project as each requirement arises. The preliminary draft schedule for pouring is being worked on & should be submitted to EIO early next week.
Major Tool’s project team is now fully staffed with both technical & administrative personnel including 1 full time & 1 part-time CAM programmers.
B. Technical Highlights

Lawton – By the end of the week, Don Dickert should be done with the majority of the modeling for the cope box & other new core boxes needed for Coil C. This will allow him to start stocking Coil A in the early part of next week as promised. Work on the multiple new core boxes is progressing well, with the drag box being near completion. We’ve attached a PDF from Lawton highlighting their progress. Terry assures us that the large wooden bowl depicted is actually the core print for the cope center box & not something to hold the chips at the next Lambeau tailgate!

MetalTek – has requested that Princeton supply them with a “map” fully & completely describing the areas needing a heightened LP inspection. These would be the high stress areas discussed by Dave Williamson at our “kick-off” meeting. We would like Princeton to further clarify these areas as there was some discussion on whether the entire “T” section would be called out or just specific areas. It would also be helpful if this info could be transmitted to us in a format that would allow it to be incorporated into the MetalTek traveler – A Word document. NOTE – Discussed this with Phil Heitzenroeder in a telecon today. He will have Dave Williamson come up with 2 mapping strategies (1 for casting & 1 for machining) to highlight the areas of concern.
Major Tool – The prototype C came in on the 22nd. Since that point it has been moved onto the shop floor & is being used for preliminary fixture design. We hope to have the coil up on a machine within the next 2 weeks to do some preliminary machine cuts. Meanwhile, the CAM software is being written. 



C. Quality Issues

We are very pleased to report that the EIO team has fulfilled another timely deliverable this week under the production contract:  With tremendous cooperation of all the subtier contractors, Pete Djordevich has submitted all team member MIT/QA plans to PPPL, as required under the contract, for their review and approval. MetalTek does need additional information from Princeton to complete the section of their MTS plan dealing with the high stress areas of each coil & the need for heightened LP (detailed in tech highlights). In order to finalize our plan it would be helpful to have this information from Princeton by November 15th.
